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Hi, I am an amateur botanist and a volunteer at the Delbert Hunter Arboretum (DHA) 

in Dallas. The DHA is seven acres of native plants of Oregon.  

I use the website, https://oregonflora.org/, frequently to obtain the correct name of 

native plants, to identify and research plants, and to find out how to grow them. 

 

The DHA is very popular in Dallas, and has been used for plant research by students 

at Oregon State University. 

 

It is important to me and to DHA to have the latest correct infomation on all the 

beautiful native plants we have. 

I ask for your support of HB 3173. 


